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                      NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
April 17, 2014
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services
(850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Announces Highway Beautification Grant Award  
Crawfordville, Florida –Wakulla County has received a Highway Beautification grant in the amount of $99,801 for a Landscape and Irrigation System Design and Installation near the Ochlocknee Bay Bridge on Highway 98.  

This project will provide gateway landscaping in the right-of-ways at the intersection of  Highway 98 and Surf Road, to include all four corners. Some of the landscaping will include sabal palms, silver saw palms, sand cord grass, and mimosas.  The new design will enhance this location making it more attractive for local business, residents, and tourist traveling the U.S. 98 corridor.  It is anticipated that construction for this project will begin on May 1, 2014.
For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Director, Communications & Public Services at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or at jwelch@mywakulla.com.
